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CIVIC TRUST INC

the voice of our community

The Hon Dominic Perrottet MP
Member for Epping

Dear Dominic,
Firstly, may I congratulate on your successful election as the Member for Epping.

As President of the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust I am in regular communication with the
residents of Beecroft and Cheltenham through the Trust’s Enews, which is emailed to our
many members. The Trust has developed over the years a healthy regular correspondence
with elected members in our three levels of government with consequent community
expectation that this beneficial relationship continues.

I am aware that the demands of office make your time valuable, but I believe it would be in
both our interests to schedule regular meetings and discussions when local issues arise.
Since your election to the seat of Epping in May local residents have begun asking the Trust
about the following issues:

further high rise development,

controlling seniors housing development in heritage precincts,

our train service via Strathfield,

the retention of the pedestrian ramp next to the proposed lifts at Beecroft station,
acquisition of land for open space in Byles Creek,

managing graffiti on the Beecroft Road pedestrian bridge,

bundling of overhead wires in Hannah Street, and finally

removal of the Cheltenham Oval haulage road and reinstatement of the bushland.

I am available most days and can meet you in either your city office or at Epping. You can
contact me on 0412 257 556.

I look forward to your reply.

Yours faithfully,

Ross Walker OAM

President

Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust



